WHITEPARISH MEMORIAL CENTRE

The project to develop a final proposal to build a replacement village hall and sports pavilion combined on the Memorial Ground is reaching a critical stage.   Probably by the end of January 2009, there will be two planning applications under review by Salisbury District Council.    These will be for the new building itself and for outline building development on the old hall site, the sale of which will be vital to adequate funding for the new centre.

If these two applications are approved by SDC, and when a full business plan for the Centre has been finalised, it is planned to hold a village meeting to seek agreement from the residents to continue the project to completion.

Comments from villagers are a significant part of the planning review process and it is therefore useful if anyone with a point of view would write to Salisbury District Council Planning Department by letter or e-mail giving their opinions.   Anyone wishing to write will need to quote planning application reference numbers, but these are not yet allocated.   As soon as these are available, we will publicise them within the village or they can be found on SDC website, planning section.

Address to write to is:  Salisbury District Council, Planning Department, 

61 Wyndham Road, Salisbury SP1 3AH,

 e-mail is developmentcontrol@salisbury.gov.uk.   

Website address:  www.salisbury.gov.uk/planning 

Dave Boakes, Project Team Chairman.



December 2008 
*  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *

As promised in my earlier note, the reference number for the planning application for the proposed Whiteparish Memorial Centre is:

S/2009/18

To comment, please respond to:

Salisbury District Council, Planning Dept, 61 Wyndham Road, Salisbury SP1 3AH

e-mail:
developmentcontrol@salisbury.gov.uk

Closing date for public comments is:
12th February 2009

Dave Boakes, Project Team Chairman



January 2009

